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Action Bulletin 
 

Bulletin #: A2018-006 

Date:  May 1, 2018  

To:  District Administrators, Presidents, Technical Directors, ORA, Associate Members 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Khanh Be, Manager, Marketing and Partnerships   

Subject:  How your organization can support women and girls in soccer   

 
Ontario Soccer is pleased to share a survey, created in partnership with the Canadian Association for the 
Advancement of Women and Sport and Physical Activity (CAAWS), to uncover the systemic barriers facing 
women and girls in soccer.  
 
Ontario Soccer and CAAWS have partnered on this project to engage girls and women as athletes, coaches, 
officials and soccer leaders. With your input, this project will produce new tools, resources and strategies 
which Districts, Clubs and Academies can use to include more girls and women in their programming and 
activities.  
 
Using the insights of the membership, the project leaders aim to design these tools to meet the needs, 
interests and realities of our member organizations. Ideally, the survey should be completed by someone in 
the organization who is aware of all current and planned organizational initiatives and strategies. 
 
All participating member organizations, who complete the survey in full, will be entered to win an iPad for 
the organization’s use. 
 
The survey can be found here and all responses must be submitted by May 25, 2018.  
 
If you have any further questions please contact Khanh Be, Manager of Marketing and Partnerships.  

  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/M2VFQCD
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